
 

Liwara P&F Facebook Page 

The Liwara P&F has a secure Facebook group for members of the Liwara community only. The 
group is used for internal events, advertising second hand information and information for members 
of the school community.  

To join, search ‘Liwara P&F Association Private Group’ on Facebook or click 
link https://www.facebook.com/groups/377178798959937/ Request membership 
and answer all three questions. 

Membership will only be accepted once eligibility is confirmed by Liwara Admin staff. All members of 
the school community wishing to be in this Facebook group must read the guidelines available on the 
school website.  

FAMILY matters 
UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 

P&F Meeting - Term 3 Week 7 

Tuesday 29th August 

Liwara Hall 

STUCK ON YOU 
 Don't forget to help us fundraise by using the 
code LIWARACPS when you purchase anything 

through Stuck on You - https://
www.stuckonyou.com.au/affiliate/fundraiser/

LIWARACPS  

P&F Contacts 2023 
President - Davide Trevisan-Singh 

liwarapfpresident@gmail.com 

Vice President - Liam Cochran 
liwarapfvice@gmail.com 

Secretary  - Alysia Davini 

Assistant Secretary - Genna Haines 
liwarapf@gmail.com 

Treasurer– Jen Ferreira 

liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com 

LADS (Liwara Awesome Dads Society)  

Coordinator – Craig Bryne  

liwaralads@gmail.com 
Classroom Rep Coordinators -  

Alana Roscoe & Sarah Musca 

liwaraclassreps@gmail.com 

Trybookings - Jen Ferreira 

liwaratrybookings@gmail.com 

All enquiries should be directed to P&F  

Secretary: liwarapf@gmail.com 

Fathers Night - Term 3 Week 7 

Friday 8th September 

Liwara Hall 

Disco - Term 3 Week 10 

Thursday 21st September 

Undercover Area 

 

A HUGE thank you to Karen PerƟle, Renee 
AƟken, Elise Richardson, Davide Trevisan-

Singh, Inga Marshall-Silveira, Rita Maciel and 
Jen Ferreira —our Parents Night Team for 

2023—who created, coordinated and delivered 
on a groovy evening of good vibes, fun trivia 

and games last Saturday.  
 

Thank you to JusƟne Germano for designing and      
creaƟng the entry sign and to all those who came on 
the day to help decorate and set up the Hall and Bar 

for the night. 
 

Our Silent AucƟon was once again in full swing -  

congratulaƟons to those lucky families who had the       
winning bid on all those wonderful items.  

Our sincere thanks to the Team for sourcing all of this 
year’s amazing items and to those businesses who made 
donaƟons to our event. Please conƟnue to support these 

businesses where you can.  


